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Message from Dianne 

Happy Thanksgiving 

Hope everyone had an 
enjoyable Thanksgiving.  
Looking forward to Christmas 
and hope yours will be a Merry 
one. 

 

BVL 

The BVL Finals were held on 
Nov. 13th.  There was a great 
turn-out for the event. 

Winners: 
Men – 
Classic – Dan Roberts 
A Division - Rudy Reyes 
B Division – Douglas Campbell 
C Division – Michael Lopez 
Women – 
A Division – Bev Creech 
B Division – Liz Valles 
C Division – Honore Williams 
D Division – Debbie Phillips 
 
Jr. Bowler Winners: 
Boys – 
A Division – Ezyrah Villaneuva 
B Division – Darren Roberts 

C Division – Gabriel Borgia 
Monez 
D Division – Wesley Yee Ong 
E Division – Charlie Plumel 
Girls –  
A Division – Sophie Cravea 
C Division -  Melody Neal 
D Division – Morgan Cravea 
E Division – Zoey Taylor 

The winners of each division 
are qualified to participate in 
the State BVL Championships to 
be held in Manteca on March 
25, 2017. 

Anyone who wishes to make a 
donation to the BVL can still do 
so.  Just put your money/check 
in an envelope and leave at the 
desk for the Assoc. Mgr.  It will 
be added to what has already 
been collected. 

 

FOR SALE!!! 

There are some women 
bowlers who are doing a 
fundraiser for the Association 
by making bowling shoe bags 
and ball buffer bags. They will 

make to order. They are also 
selling Collectible bowling pins, 
wine glasses and blue prints for 
Santa’s Workshop.  For more 
information contact Bonnie 
Bekker or Dianne Bartke, or 
leave a note at the front desk. 

 

 

 

ASSOCIATION CALENDAR 

Jr. City Tournament       
February 11 & 12 2017 

Adult City Tournament     
March 4 & 5 

Secretaries: 

January averages due January 
25, 2017 

End of League averages due 
May 15, 2016 

 

Please put a note in the 
Association Box if you would 
like to add something to our 
newsletters. 
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JUNIORS NEWS 

We had our first Adult-Junior No-Tap with the 
Turkey Trot on November 26th.  With 50 Teams 
showing up we didn’t beat our record, but a strong 
showing for the first Adult-Junior of this season. 

Winners 

Bantams 1st place - Alexander and Peter Winske, 
2nd place - Liam and Patrick Havens, 3rd place - 
Rylan and Jeff Bean.  Preps 1st place - Tyson 
Raheem and Mike Aris, 2nd place - Patience and 
Donny Cole  Juniors 1st place - Sophie and Debbie 
Cravea, 2nd place - Briana Todaro and Kalani 
Pruett, 3rd place - Darren and Dan Roberts. 

The next Adult Junior No-Tap is in February as the 
Valentine’s No-Tap. 

 
HONOR SCORES 

As reported by your Secretaries 

700 Series 
Walt Graditski 
Mark Peters 
Greg Hall Sr. 
Rudy Reyes 
Steve Lederer 
Ben Tyler 
Dan Roberts 
Ron Wilkerson 
Ray Dowling 
 
600 Series 
Mark Morris 
Dennis Connolly 
John Harris 
Ed Quisenberry 
Josh Fjellman 
 
 
 

500 Series 
Jackie Danner 
Vic Smith 
Lisa Yee 
 
300 Games 
Matt McGill 
 
289 Game 
Rudy Reyes 
 
288 Game 
Ben Tyler 
 
225 Game 
Barbara Boguslawski 
 
200 Game 
Jackie Danner 
Bev Creech 
Jettie Houghton 
Irene Dismuke 
Dianne Bartke 
  
198 Game 
Marie Lawrence 
 
A Triplicate game was bowled by Liverta Harris 

A Dutch 200 was bowled by Mike Moffat 

To Contact Us: 

Dianne Bartke – Association Manager 
306 Robert Way 
Napa, CA 94558 
c (707) 815-4473 
dianneb@nsusbc.com 

 

Patrick Havens 
(707) 681-5911 
patrickh@nsusbc.com 


